
Council Meeting Summary April 11, 2024 (Budget) 

Below you will find highlights of the Township of McNab/Braeside’s Council meeting(s) Please note that 

this summary does not constitute the official record of the meeting and approved minutes should be 

consulted for that purpose. 

• Correspondence was accepted as information from - Heather Lang Budgetary Concerns; Andre 

Szombathy; Arnprior/McNab/Braeside Men's Shed "Let's Do it for Glenn" Campaign and Tanya 

Sprowl 

• Staff reports were accepted as information as follows:   

- Response to Andre Szombathy;  

- 2024 Budget Update for Clay Bank Nature Park for Outdoor Learning;  

- Bartending and Alcohol Expense Update;  

- Revised Reserves Report - April 9, 2024;  

- Municipal Office Building Report;  

- Revised Draft 2024 Budget Changes;  

- Summary of Changes to the Presented Budget on February 7th & 8th;  

- 2024 Draft Capital Budget. 

• Council directed staff to move forward without the debenture of $2,432,000.00 from  FCM for 

the Municipal Complex. 

• The purchase of two fire trucks was brought forward for consideration.  Council was agreement 

to wait until the Fire Master Plan was finalized prior to a decision on this matter. 

• A meeting will be held in the future to review the reserve balances. 

• 2024 draft Budget to be adopted at a levy increase of 3%. 

Additional Information Contact: 

Lindsey Lee, Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk  

613-623-5756 x 222 

llee@mcnabbraeside.com 

 

 


